
STMA Girls Basketball Meeting Notes Dec 21, 2020 

 

Members Present: Dawn Adrian, Aaron Eisen, Heather Eisen, Jim Freeland, Kent Hamre, John Slusarczyk, 
Kari Steele, Ryan Voigt, Trevor Vossen 

Meeting Start: Meeting 0600 Zoom Weds Dec 21st, 2020 

Discussion was held with upcoming unknowns regarding Covid restrictions on youth sports.  
Practices are allowed but unsure of resuming of games.  STMA GBB Travel tournament scheduled for 
Jan 9/10th.  Discussion held around moving tournament to another weekend, what weekend that 
would be, who would come, how would we reimbursed, what do we need to change it, are gyms 
available. 

Gov Waltz to make announcement regarding games before Christmas. 

Plan discussed and is the following: 

1. Wait to see what Gov Waltz decides. 
2. Aaron to find out if Feb 6 & 7th available. 
3. John to throw dates at other associations to find out their plan. 

 

Next year tournament will be Jan 15th/16th 2022 

Kent to print brochure through the school. 

John to check Referee availabilities and to email Elk Rive to verify their 2022 Tournament Weekend. 


